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Last name: bridges
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Title: 

Comments: Hello,

I am sending this letter in support of proposed mountain bike trails at lemon gulch. An expansion of trails in the

ochocos would provide a great outdoor experience option for families in central oregon as well as help to

alleviate congestion on other trails. Mountain biking is a great way to bring families and friends together as well

as provide financial gains and additional tourism to the area. I am in full support for alternative 2 plan.

Thank you,

Aubrey Bridges


